

NEWSLETTER

September 2, 2022

"

UPCOMING DATES

September 5 – Labor Day – No School

Week of Sept. 5 – Safety Week

September 8 – Instrument Rental Night at the LCHS Cafeteria – 6:00 PM

Week of Sept. 12 - Freedom Week



REMINDERS

Students who are playing sports need to stay on top of their work. Creating good work habits at school and at home helps students to lessen stress of being active.

Next week, we will be practicing safety week. This is when students learn/review the drills that we have here in place at Edna Elementary. Please remember that doors are locked during the day and you must utilize the front entrance if you need something.



SUPPORTING YOUR STUDENT AT HOME

- Help your child study for weekly quizzes.
- Check their planners to make sure they are utilizing it and keeping up with their work.
- Have them read at home silently or aloud two or three times per week.
- Ask them daily if they have any homework or papers to sign.
- · Contact the teachers if you have questions or concerns. We are here to help.





OUR LEARNING

Science - We have been covering lab safety, safety symbols, and practicing routines since the start of school. This year I will be implementing a new resource in my Science Classroom with guided Cornell Notes and then a note quiz over their completed notes. Students will be allowed to use their notes for the quiz. We will once again do our Scientific Prefix and Suffix Quizzes. Seventh Grade's first unit will be Cells.

ELA - We are reviewing foundational grammar concepts. We will cover nouns, pronouns, verbs, ξ adjectives this month.

Math - We are studying Adding and Subtracting Rational Numbers. We will also be taking quizzes weekly over measurements on Fridays. Students will receive a study guide to study with and may use the Kahoot program to start practicing. Students will also receive their IXL list in which they practice skills weekly during intervention/study hall. These are for a grade. Students will work to 80% unless told otherwise. Please let me know if you have any questions.

Email: dcarrico@usd506.org